
MALANKARA ORTHODOX SYRIAN CHURCH  
DIOCESE OF SOUTH-WEST AMERICA 
Urshlem, 3101 Hopkins Road, Beasley, TX 77417, USA 

Office: (281) 403 0670 Fax: (281) 459 0814 
Email: thomasmarivanios@gmail.com 

 
Dr. Thomas Mar Ivanios                                                                                     Email: metropolitan.dswa@gmail.com 
Metropolitan                                                                                                                              Website : www.ds-wa.org 

 

 
DIOCESE OF SOUTH-WEST AMERICA 

 

 

No: 06/2025 

Blessings to our dearly beloved Vicars, Cor-Episcopoi, Rambans, Priests of the locality, 

Deacons, and all the faithful, especially the members of the MGOCSM! 

Dearly beloved,  

The yearly MGOCSM unit registration plays an important role in the smooth functioning of 

the Diocesan MGOCSM projects and events. This year, we kindly request that all parishes 

complete the annual unit registration by March 1, 2025. To register, please submit the 

electronic unit registration form to dswamgocsm@gmail.com and remit the $100.00 

registration fee. Payments can be sent either: 

 1.     By mail to: 

 Diocese of South-West America 

 Attn: MGOCSM General Treasurer, 3101 Hopkins Rd., Beasley, TX 77417 

 2.     Via Zelle to: dswa.spiritual.zelle@gmail.com 

 Please add MEMO: Spiritual organization - name - church name and place - purpose 

Please follow the instructions provided on the electronic unit registration form, which will be 

shared with all council members and distributed within their respective areas. Only parishes 

that complete the annual registration process will be recognized as official units of the DS-

WA MGOCSM. We shall remember the words of Pope Shenouda III, of blessed memory: 

“A Church without youth is a Church without a future. Moreover, youth without a Church 

is youth without a future.” We appreciate the hardwork and dedication of the MGOCSM 

Vice-President and all other office bearers of the region and parishes. God truly bless you all. 

We strongly encourage the vicars to ensure that their MGOCSM unit is registered with the 

Diocese. This financial commitment will help in the spiritual growth and development of our 

youth. Diocesan registration also facilitates the organization of events, retreats, and 

educational programs. May the intercession of St. Gregorios of Parumala be a source of 

strength for the MGOCSM. May the love of God the Father, the grace of our Lord Jesus 

Christ, and the fellowship and communion of the Holy Spirit be with us forever and ever. 

Urshlem Aramana, Beasley                                                      

January 06, 2025                                                 Metropolitan Dr. Thomas Mar Ivanios 


